
 
 
 
 

 
 

Present Cllrs Mike Baldock and Nicola Butlin 
 
The Councillors met on the 24th October 2022. 
 
Steve Darling, Environmental Compliance Officer, Waste Management, KCC, has requested a 
meeting with Councillors and Friends of Borden Nature Reserve.  Cllrs Baldock and Butlin will 
attend and if any other Councillors would like to attend, we are meeting at the Cryalls Lane 
main entrance at 10am on 24th November 2022. 
Also present will be the Vice Chairman of FOBNR and their Nature Specialist. 
 
 
 
 
Cllr Nicola Butlin 
 

 



                 



                 

                 

 

 

 


